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PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH



Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board will hold a meeting on January 14, 2020  at 6:00 p.m. at which time the following applications will be heard. If the applications are deemed complete, the public hearings will immediately take place in the Selectmen's Room at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH:

2020-SDFP--001: Anne Kathan (Owner)  Wayne McCuthcheon (Agent) request final review of a two lot subdivision for the property identified as Map 233 Lot 035. The proposal is to subdivide the 22.85+/- acres into two lots. The proposed lots will be 11.52+/- Acres and 11.33+/- Acres. The property is located at 219 John Stark Highway in the Rural (R) and Single Family (R-1) Zoning Districts.
2020-ANFP--001: Bar Harbor Bank & Trust (Owner) Wayne McCuthcheon (Agent) request final review of a .08 acre annexation from the property identified as Map 114 Lot 167 to Map 111 Lot 009 and is located at 19 Depot Street in the Light Commercial (B-1) Zoning District.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2020-SDFP--002: Bar Harbor Bank & Trust (Owner) Wayne McCuthcheon (Agent) request final review of a two lot subdivision for the property identified as Map 114 Lot 167. The proposal is to subdivide the 1.4 +/- acres into two lots. The proposed lots will be .8 +/- Acres and .37 +/- Acres. The property is located at 19 Depot Street in the Light Commercial (B-1) Zoning District.






ALL DOCUMENTS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS.

15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773| Telephone 603-863-8010
Web Site: www.newportnh.gov                Email:  Topaz@newportnh.gov
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